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19th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A Big Welcome to Nursling After School Club! 

We look forward to spending time with your children enjoying the games and activities we have 

on offer. 

After School Club 

This club runs daily from 3.15pm – 5.45pm. Children are collected from their classrooms. They 

are offered a drink & healthy snack, which includes freshly made pizzas, banana pancakes, 

crumpets, malt loaf, fruit loaf, toast and fresh fruit. There are a range of activities including arts 

and crafts, playdoh, board games and indoor and outdoor play. Children attending Cyril’s Den 

can also attend the school’s after school sports clubs at no additional cost. 

Although the club is a relaxed and freer setting than during the school day all school policies, and 

our school values of love, hope and courage will still apply (see school website for policies). 

Proud Cloud 

All the children that attend After School Club can participate the ‘Proud Cloud Raffle’. The children 

have to earn their raffle tickets (there is no limit on the amount of raffle tickets they can earn per 

session). These are given out for doing things that make Miss Holloway and Mrs Marsh proud: 

by being kind, polite, helpful, tidy & amazing! At the end of each term there will be two lucky 

winners that will win a certificate, badge and small prize. Their name will also go in the Newsletter 

and on the winner's poster for the whole term so everyone knows how proud we are of them. 

Birthdays 

If your child is lucky enough to be coming to after school club on their birthday, please let us 

know, we love an excuse to sing and have some cake! We would require two weeks notice to 



 

                                                                                         
The Lord says “I will guide you along the best pathway of your life.  

I will advise you and watch over you.” 

Psalm 32:8 NLT 

  

                                                                                                                                                             

organise a birthday cake and celebration crown. Please let the office or after school club team 

know, along with any dietary needs. 

We have a mobile phone number for emergency contact in Cyril's Den, this number is 

available during after school club hours. Please call or text 07543793590. 

We thank you for your continued support, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Holloway                                                        Mrs Marsh 

After School Club Supervisor                               After School Club Assistant 

 

 


